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Dear STC Supporter:

 

Your contribution to the Rising Stars program will help the Orlando Chapter to:

§  replenish the Pellegrin Memorial Scholarship Fund for top technical
communication students at UCF

§  continue our highly successful annual high school technical writing competition

§  sustain the chapter’s overall operating budget

thereby supporting and extending our professional development initiatives for all of our
members. So, give up your “Star” bucks for a Rising Star today. We appreciate any
amount – no donation is too small.

 

In return for your generosity of $25 or more, you will receive a certificate of appreciation
from the Orlando Chapter STC and the option to have your name listed in the spring
issue of our Memo to Members newsletter (you may also remain anonymous if you
prefer).  

 

------------------------------------      Detach Here and Send in With Your Contribution ----------------------------------

NAME:  

E-MAIL ADDRESS:  

DONATION AMOUNT:  
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OTHER DONATION: Want to make a donation of products or services in support of the
annual High School Writing Awards/Pellegrin Scholarship Banquet?
Donations of food, door prizes, printing, award plaques and engraving,
etc. are always appreciated and will be handled on a case-by-case
basis. Please contact the Chapter President at President@stc-
orlando.org for details.

 

SEND TO:

 

STC Orlando Chapter Treasurer

PO Box 540444

Orlando, FL 32854

Please make your check payable to the STC Orlando Chapter.

 

PAYPAL OPTION:

 

If you wish to pay by PayPal, send an e-mail to treasurer@stc-
orlando.org with “Rising Stars Donation” in the subject line and the
amount you wish to donate listed in the body of the email. The Chapter
Treasurer will then invoice you.

 

Your contribution is tax deductible. The STC IRS # is 31-0919557.
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